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Dear New Member, 

On behalf of the North American Gladiolus Council Board of Directors, and the Membership, we 

WELCOME  you to the NAGC. 

 

                             As a new member, you are receiving a NAGC 

                          Welcenbach Welcome Wagon Certificate 

         Redeem with participating catalogers for the purchase of glad corms.  
 

 

Welcenbach Welcome Wagon Certificate 

           Please read these rules for redeeming your Certificate. 

1-  Certificate can only be used once, with one cataloger of your choice. 

 2-  You must send in the certificate with your order. 

 3-  Certificate value is $25 of gladiolus corms, and has no monetary value for any other purpose. 

4-  You will pay shipping costs, tax, and phyto certificate cost if applicable. 

 

5-  TAKE CARE OF YOUR Certificate –IT IS NOT REPLACEABLE!                                 

 NO COPIES ALLOWED. 

6-  Note to catalogers: You must send the redeemed certificate to the NAGC Treasurer for credit. 

 PARTICIPATING GLADIOLUS CATALOGERS: 

           Alleman Glads  www.allemangladiolus.com       

           Blooming Prairie Gardens www.bloomingprairiegardens.com/ 

           Cates Family Glads  https://catesfamily.farm/ 

           Peeters Enterprises www.peetersglads.com/ 

           Pleasant Valley Glads & Dahlias www.gladiola.com/  

           Honker Flats Glads  www.honkerflats.com/                                       

             

 

   Welcenbach Welcome Wagon Certificate 
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